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LEGACY CREDIT UNION BREAKS GROUND ON NEW MCCALLA BRANCH, SET TO OPEN SPRING 2025 

 

[Birmingham, AL] – November 7, 2024 – Legacy Community Federal Credit Union is thrilled to announce the 
groundbreaking of its newest branch in McCalla, Alabama. The ceremony, held in early October 2024, marks the start of 
construction on the credit union’s latest expansion into the growing McCalla community. The new branch is scheduled to 
open its doors in late Spring 2025, bringing Legacy’s financial services closer to existing members as well as local 
residents and businesses. 

The McCalla branch will offer a wide range of personal and business banking services, continuing Legacy’s commitment 
to delivering community-focused financial solutions across Metro Birmingham. The new branch, located at 4681 Bell Hill 
Road, McCalla, AL 35022, will feature a modern design with convenient amenities to better serve the financial needs of 
its members. 

“We are excited to expand into the vibrant and growing McCalla community,” said Glenn Bryan, CEO of Legacy 
Community Federal Credit Union. “As we break ground on this new branch, we reaffirm our commitment to providing 
personalized, high-quality financial services to our members, and we look forward to being a trusted financial partner in 
McCalla for years to come.” 

The McCalla branch will be the latest addition to Legacy’s network of branches, which have been serving the Birmingham 
metropolitan area since 1955. With nearly 70 years of dedication to its members, Legacy continues to grow its presence 
while upholding its mission to empower individuals and families to achieve their financial goals. 

Celebrating Local Growth and Community Focus 

The new McCalla branch represents Legacy’s strategy of reaching more communities with accessible, relationship-based 
financial services. McCalla’s rapid growth makes it an ideal location for Legacy’s next branch, and the credit union is 
excited to build long-lasting relationships with the residents and businesses in the area. 

A ribbon-cutting ceremony and grand opening celebration are planned for Spring 2025, with additional details to be 
announced. Local residents and businesses are encouraged to attend and explore the new facility, meet the Legacy team, 
and take advantage of special offers available to new members. 

About Legacy Credit Union  
Legacy was chartered in 1955 as University Credit Union. Legacy Credit Union currently operates 9 full-service branches 
and serves more than 39,000 members in the following Alabama counties: Jefferson, Shelby, Bibb, Chilton, Walker, Blount, 
and St. Clair. For more information visit: www.legacycreditunion.com, facebook.com/LegacyCU, @LegacyCU (Twitter) and 
@Legacy_cu (Instagram). 


